

(Jefferson Township Recreation Cheerleading Association)

Do you want to be a cheerleader?







CALLING ALL STUDENTS

entering Kindergarten - 8th grade, in September 2020!

Field Squads:

Students may sign-up to cheer as a member of our field squads (grouped by grade), for all grades K through 8.

Visit our WEBSITE www.JTRCA.leag1.com to find updates and to **REGISTER ONLINE**

Mandatory Parent Informational Meeting

on

February 25 at 7:00 pm in the Stanlick School Media Center.

*Registration is OPEN NOW through April 15th *

* EARLY BIRD DISCOUNT OF \$10 EXPIRES ON 3-15-20*

*No registrations accepted after April 15, 2020 *

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us by email: jtrcacheer@qmail.com